
 

 

                                                     

 

27th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5,  

 
We are really looking forward to the Year 5 residential at Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre. This will take place 
from Wednesday 1st May to Friday 3rd May 2024. 
 
There will be a meeting regarding the residential trip for parents and carers on Wednesday 17th April at 5pm in the 
Main Hall. We understand that not all parents will be able to make this meeting, and so we will make sure that the 
PowerPoint is sent by email afterwards. 
 
The kit list is attached and will mostly consist of: 

• Sleeping bag, pillow, 2 towels, toiletries – toothbrush/paste, shower gel/soap, shampoo, hairbrush & hair ties. 

• Sports/old clothes that you do not mind getting wet/muddy, swimwear, waterproof trousers (if you have them). 

• Waterproof coat, waterproof shoes, 2 trainers, warm fleece, sun hat, warm hat for evenings, rash vest for wetsuit.  
 
Pupils will need a packed lunch for the first day of their trip and a reusable water bottle. Pupils who receive Free 
School Meals should order a packed lunch via ParentPay for the first day of their camp. Further information will be 
given about this at the meeting.  
 
At the end of this letter, you will find the online link to complete all the information we need regarding allergies, medical 
concerns and food requirements for the camp.  

 
Please use the link to give permission for your child to attend and to make us aware of any medical and dietary 
requirements, including:  
 

• Vegetarian or Vegan 

• Intolerances e.g. Gluten, lactose  

• Allergies 

• Any medical issues to be aware of or medicine that will need to be administered during this trip. 
 
Year 5 online form for Porthpean Camp: https://forms.office.com/e/L2piWpBUfU 
 
Please complete this by Tuesday 16th April, so we can make the necessary preparations for the residential. 
The form will then be closed so the information can be prepared for the residential trip. 
 
If you still need to do so, please make your payment on ParentPay, as soon as possible. The final £100 is due to be 

paid by Monday 1st April. This will complete the full amount of £250 for the trip. Thank you to everyone who has already 

paid in full. 

We look forward to this brilliant opportunity for Year 5 to make some magical NJA memories. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 5 Team, 
Newquay Junior Academy.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/L2piWpBUfU


 

 

Year 5 Camp Kit List  

 

 

• We respectfully ask that any phones, smart watches and screens are left at home.  

• There is no need for children to bring any money with them as there will be no gift shop on site.  

• All activities are included in the overall cost for camp. 


